Town Supervisor Kevin J. Tollisen

Town Board
Paul Hotaling
Daphne Jordan
John Wasielewski
Jeremy Connors



## TOWN of HALFMOON

BUSINESS AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
2 HALFMOON TOWN PLAZA
HALFMOON, NY 12065
COUNTY OF SARATOGA
(518) 371-7410 Ext. 2200. Fax (518) 371-0936

## COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Peter Bardunias

The Chamber of Southern Saratoga County

Jennifer Boutin
NBT Bank of Halfmoon

Dennis A. Brobston
Saratoga Economic Development Corp.

Lynda A. Bryan Halfmoon Town Clerk

Gerald Christie

Getting to College, Inc.

Ron Cole Cornerstone

Jeremy Connors Committee Co-Chair, Town Board Member

Arthur Curto
Halfmoonjewelers.com

Kevin M. Hedley, MS, CPA *Hedley & Co, PLLC* 

Daphne Jordan Committee Chair, Town Board Member

Jean C. Maloney
21st Century Properties

Scott Roth RLF Realty

Thomas R. Savino CBRE - Albany

Nadine F. Shadlock, Esq Law Office of Nadine F. Shadlock April 27, 2018

Dear Halfmoon Business,

The Town of Halfmoon Business and Economic Development Committee in conjunction with the Chamber of Southern Saratoga County will be hosting our third annual Business Appreciation and Recognition Program Breakfast on <a href="Friday, May 11">Friday, May 11</a>, 2018 at 8:00 a.m.

The purpose of this event is twofold:

- 1. To express our sincere appreciation to all Halfmoon businesses for their investment in the Town of Halfmoon by providing essential goods and services to residents of Halfmoon and beyond, while recognizing their importance in helping to keep Halfmoon "Town tax free".
- 2. To give Halfmoon businesses an opportunity to meet with Town Officials and other businesses in the community in a relaxed atmosphere.

The event will be held in the large Meeting Room of the Halfmoon Town Hall located at 2 Halfmoon Town Plaza, Halfmoon, New York from 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. A complimentary breakfast will be available for all to enjoy. We hope that you will be able to join us and share a part of your morning with us.

It is paramount that your business RSVP by calling the Supervisor's Office and speak with Terri Russell at (518) 371-74110 ext. 2200 or email <u>trussell@townofhalfmoon-ny.gov</u> no later than May 5, 2018.

Please provide us with the exact name of your business, the person or persons attending on behalf of your business, and your telephone number.

We look forward to seeing you at this celebration of appreciation and future progress in the Town of Halfmoon. With best regards.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Tollisen Town Supervisor

Sincerely,

Daphne Jordan

Town Board Member

Chair, Business and Economic Development Committee Sincerely

Jeremy W. Connors
Town Board Member

Co-Chair Business and Economic

**Development Committee**